



Acknowledgement of Generous Donation

Dear Friends of St Francis Xavier Catholic School,

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude to "MacKillop House" at Xavier Catholic College for their incredibly generous donation of \$839.76 in 2025. This contribution has made a significant and positive impact on our school community.

Thanks to your support, we were able to::

Purchase items for our shop.

The generosity of MacKillop House at Xavier Catholic College has directly benefited our students, enriching their educational experience and providing them with valuable opportunities. Your commitment to our school is deeply appreciated, and we are grateful for your ongoing support.

We value the strong connection between the two schools and invite you to zoom with us to have a two way interaction with both schools students.

Thank you once again for your remarkable contribution.

Sincerely,

Peter Baldry

Rolling

Principal

St Francis Xavier Catholic School















